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Michelle Pezley

From: ———

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 9:47 AM

To: Michelle Pezley

Cc: Clark, Roy CTR

Subject: USCG STA Siuslaw River shoreline protection project - Best viewed in HTML.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

Attachments: image003.png; image005.png; siuslaw aerial.jpg
Best viewed in HTML.

Michelle,

Per our call today here's some information on the proposed project at Station
Siuslaw River. The hillside is sloughing and we are concerned.

I’ve contacted you early to find out what your timeline for review of the City
Planning Affidavit that is part of the Corps Permit process.

I’d also like to know if the fee will be higher than $50 - legal needs to review
all fees so I may need some additional information on that fees - that’s just how
it is.

We're discussing both riprap and a bulkhead. It sounds like cost will push us to
the bulkhead.

I've attached an aerial photo and embedded some photos of the erosion areas that
are causing sloughing of the bank.
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You can see how the pilshave become exposed in the one below.
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I should have more information in December.
Have a great Thanksgiving,
roy

Roy Clark
Civil Engineering Unit Oakland

Environmental Division

Oakland, CA
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